## Would you like your Child to learn to play the piano?

Dear All Saints Parents / Carers,

My name is Judith Waker and I have been appointed as All Saints peripatetic piano tutor taking over from Mrs Irving ,who I know worked with the school for many years.

I live locally in Ibberton and have trained abroad as a piano teacher. I also have a 2 piano concert repertoire and I accompany other musicians as well as singing with the Bournemouth Symphony Chorus.

I passionately believe that a music education supports learning in other fields and that it should be a fun experience. You can teach piano with any genre of music and still provide the skills needed. So, if your child likes Disney or Elton John or Beethoven we can go there!

If eventually you decide on exams, I seriously recommend a foundation course before they begin...one that inspires and brings pleasure and a sense of achievement. It is also important to recognize that each child is different and should be taught according to their strengths before setting out on a prescribed exam route. That is why I created this approach.

If you want further information you can contact me either on the phone and by email. What we are sure of now is that music is an essential part to academic growth especially in the early years.

I advise 30 min sessions (the charge is £14) or if you want to see if your child is interested then I can offer 20 min sessions for £10. This would be for 3 or 4 weeks, but after that, to achieve results 30 mins would be a minimum.

Please contact me with any questions and I hope to meet you soon,

Sincerely

Judith

Judith Waker

07990079488

Judeswiss@yahoo.com